
From: Paul Thompson 

             Eugene, Oregon 
 
I strongly support Oregon joining the National Popular Vote Interstate Compact (NPVIC) as 
proposed in HB 2927. By doing this, Oregon will help break the undue influence of the 12 
"battleground" states and force Presidential candidates to campaign in Oregon and to listen to 
Oregon's concerns. There should be bi-partisan support for Oregon joining the NPVIC because it 
means that the votes of all Oregonians will be counted in the election of the President. Please 
expedite the passage of HB 2927 by the House and send the Bill to the Senate for their 
consideration. 
 


